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Hi BriAnne,

Thank you again for chatting with me today about setting up a space to get New Life Christian
School's visibility out to the public in Plumas Lake. We are looking to set up an easy-up and a
table with a few marketing materials to distribute to residents who approach our table. I will
attach those items to this email. We will not be selling anything (we are hoping to eventually
get enrollments out of this), and we will not sign-up any students for enrollment at this time
either.

We are happy to get park or sidewalk space in Plumas lake, I personally live right by Kule
Loklo park, so I thought we could start there, I'm not sure if we could have permission to the
other Plumas Lake parks as well. The time of set up would be late mornings for about an hour
or two max. Our goal is to let Plumas Lake families know our school exists. We will not play
music, hand any goods out, project any noise or message, or walk around and approach
people. We will only be representing our school (preschool-high school), and will not be
promoting a church. 

Thank you kindly for the consideration, let me know if I can provide any other information.

Have a wonderful day,
Jamie Zapata

-- 
Jamie Zapata
School Administrator, MS, PPS
New Life Christian School
jamie.zapata@nlcyc.com
530-742-3033
**If you are experiencing an emergency, please call 911**
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